Week ending 01/11/2024

N ursery News

Sloooktamulaw Halloween

This week we have been busy getting ready for our Halloween party. We have making lots of
Halloween crafts including paper chain decorations, paper bats, a cardboard witch with a
wooden broomstick. We enjoyed baking buns and making breadstick wands while some
children went to the shops to get snacks for the Halloween party.
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Health and Wellbeing

We got expressive with our dance moves at our dance class with Miss Rocsik and went for a
mindfulness woodland walk with Miss Menzies, Mrs Kelly and Miss Carolin.

Outdoor Plo\g

We had another week of nice weather and enjoyed being outdoors with Mrs Hayles. We
played What's the time Mr Wolf and had fun making giants bubbles and watching and
chasing them as they travelled and popped in the wind.

Other Information

I would firstly like to thank you all for your wonderful support and patience as we

introduced our new morning check in this week. 1 hope you all agree both yourselves and

your little ones have been fabulous in this transition. Thank you all @

Please tell us and/or email us a picture with a caption of any wonderful milestones,
dchievements or special occasions your child may have to allow us to celebrate these in
nursery on our "Awesome Wall.”

If anyone can help us either with supplying materials or labour to construct a little outdoor
reading nook for our outdoor play area please can you get in touch with a member of

nursery staff.

As health and safety is paramount, we dre asking all parents/carers to check their child's
drinking bottle. Please can you make sure the bottle is free of mould and that the drinking
spout isn't damaged as this is a choking hazard.

Just a little reminder about the upcoming in-service day on Friday 15th November.




